
Competancy No Date Timings Competancy

Integration / 
Nesting  

Horizontal / 
Vertical 

Teaching 
Learning Methods Hours taken Faculty 1

OR2.13 Thursday, 2 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Describe and discuss the 
aetiopathogenesis, clinical 
features, Investigation and 

principles of management of 
Calcaneus and Small bones 

of foot Lecture 1hr Dr. Ponnilavan

OR2.13 Wednesday, 8 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Describe and discuss the 
aetiopathogenesis, clinical 
features, Investigation and 

principles of management of 
Fracture both bones leg Lecture 1hr Dr. Irfan Sherif

OR2.15 Thursday, 9 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Plan and interpret the 
investigations to diagnose 
complications of fractures 
like malunion, non-union. Lecture 1hr Dr. Dilip

Wednesday, 15 January, 2025

OR7.1 Thursday, 16 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

Describe and discuss the 
aetiopathogenesis, clinical 
features, investigation and 

principles of management of 
metabolic bone disorders in 

particular rickets. Lecture 1hr Dr. Ajay James

OR2.14 Wednesday, 22 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Describe and discuss the 
aetiopathogenesis, clinical 
features, Investigation and 

principles of management of 
ankle fractures Lecture 1hr Dr. Goutham
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OR2.15 Thursday, 23 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Plan and interpret the 
investigations to diagnose 
complications of fractures 

like compartmental 
syndrome (Group 

Discussion) (Group Discussion) 1hr Dr. Ponnilavan

OR14.3 Wednesday, 29 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Demonstrate the ability to 
convince the patient for 

referral to a higher centre in 
various orthopedic illnesses, 

based on the detection of 
warning signals and need 

for sophisticated 
management (Roleplay) (Roleplay) 1hr Dr. Ajay James

OR13.1 Thursday, 30 January, 2025 8am TO 9am

 Participate in a team for 
procedures in patients and 
demonstrating the ability to 
perform on mannequins / 
simulated patients in the 

following:
 i. Above elbow plaster
 ii. Below knee plaster
 iii. Above knee plaster 

(Demonstration / 
competency) (Demonstration / competency)1hr Dr. Shyam Sunder
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